
If you have been Fully Vaccinated, you no longer need to 
wear a mask when on any of our campuses.  If you are more 
comfortable continuing to wear a mask, we certainly invite 
you to do so. 
 

We expect all members of our campus communities 
(students, faculty and staff) to be Fully Vaccinated by the 
end of Summer 2021, prior to the opening of our Fall Terms.  
If you HAVE NOT yet been fully vaccinated, please continue 
to use a mask on our campuses until you are able to do so.  
 

SELF SCREENING:  STOP AND REVIEW PRIOR TO ENTERING 

AN OU CAMPUS BUILDING - IF YOU ANSWER TO COVID 

SYMPTOMS, PLEASE DO NOT ENTER THE BUILDING!   

• Chills or FEVER over 100 degrees F? 

• Fatigue with muscle or body aches and/or a headache? 

• Sore throat, cough or difficulty breathing? 

• New loss of taste or smell? 

• Nausea, vomiting or diarrhea? 

PLEASE REFER TO OUR QUICK REFERENCE GUIDE FOR DETAILS 

RELATED TO ESTABLISHED UNIVERSITY PROTOCOLS.  DOCUMENT IS  

AVAILABLE AT OUHR@OTTAWA.EDU 
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